
 

CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT

Meeting: February 15, 2022 

 

Subject 

Planning Commission's recommendation to select Steven Scharf as the Environmental 

Review Committee representative 

 

Recommended Action 

Accept the Planning Commission’s recommendation to the Environmental Review 

Committee 

 

Discussion 

On January 25, 2022, the Planning Commission made its annual recommendations for 

the selection of a member to the Environmental Review Committee. In accordance with 

Municipal Code 2.84.020, the City Council shall review and affirm the selection. Vice 

Chair Steven Scharf was recommended by the Planning Commission to serve in this role 

for calendar year 2022. 

 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

No fiscal impact. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Cyrah Caburian, Administrative Assistant 

Reviewed by: Gian Martire, Senior Planner 

Approved for Submission by:  Dianne Thompson, Assistant City Manager 

 

Attachments:  

A – Municipal Code chapter 2.84 Environmental Review Committee 


